
 

SQUASH COURT BUILDING RENOVATION 
SURVEY 

  
We would like to extend our gratitude to the Members 
for the overwhelming response on the squash court 
building renovation survey. These inputs are crucial to 
enhancing Bombay Gymkhana’s sporting and 
recreational facilities. 
  
To further utilize the permissible FSI available at the 
squash court building, we are sending this circular 
once again to all Members in order to gather additional 
input from those who may have missed the three 
circulars dated 22nd, 30th January and 6th February 
2025. 
  
As valued Members, your inputs are crucial in shaping 
the area usage plan to best cater to your foresighted 
preferences and needs. 
  
Kindly share your preferences and any additional 
suggestions to help us create a world-class facility for 
all by filling out the google form, the link / QR code for 
which is as follows: 
  

Link to the Survey: 
https://forms.gle/25auCDK9CTzCeGwp8 

  

http://emaila.bombaygymkhana.com/gtrack?clientid=178257&ul=VQMCCw9LBU9TTwtUFEoPQXRUXgkABUFWTVxTW1VdBBcGWQhFTh0D&ml=VQENBggHBE8HSlUAUlMa&sl=Jk52Tm1kSWB6YhpWCwUPWVUYUwsPBllIU0hVWFxSC1hLVQpUTlE=&pp=0&ga=utm_source%3DNetcore%26utm_campaign%3DSQUASH%2BCOURT%2BBUILDING%2BRENOVATION%2BSURV%26utm_medium%3DEmail%26utm_content%3D&c=0000


QR Code to the Survey: 

 
 
 

Please fill out this survey latest by 15th February 2025 , 
after which the survey will be disabled. Your feedback 
will play a key role in finalising the plans for this 
exciting development. 
  
  
  
Saurabh Ratan 
Chief Executive Officer 
  
12 February 2025 

 
 


